
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Thank you..to all the wonderful members who made this day possible 
 

  
 

  

Welcome to the 2011 SJHWGA Christmas Tournament and Luncheon 
“The Magic of Elves” 



 
 

 

   
 
 

   
 
 

   
 
 



 
 

    
 
 

   
 
 

   
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

And 
Have a very 

Happy New Year 


